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Wöste for giving me the opportunity to do my PhD thesis within his group.
This gave me the possibility of entering the exciting scientific fields of fem-
tosecond laser spectroscopy and coherent control. Due to his continuous sup-
port, his kind, helpful advice and to the interesting discussions, I was able to
stay focused and not stray away from the essence of my work. His constant
good humor and presence in the lab increased my motivation of going even
deeper into femtosecond experiments. His commitment and encouragement
allowed me to present our work at national and international conferences,
where I became acquainted with the latest research and met many presti-
gious scientists.

I am very grateful to the project leaders of these experiments, Dr. Štefan
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Jerôme Le Roux for their constructive criticism; to Andrea Merli for being
there every time I needed her help in the lab and to The Rolling Stones for
the music.

I can never forget the warm and friendly atmosphere of the entire Wöste
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